
Don't forget to like                , follow and share 
our Facebook and IG pages.

Welcome to our newsletter. 
In the coming weeks, we will focus on 

 “Arctic Animals"
We will learn facts about Arctic animals and will

know how they survive in winters.



Also, we will continue on the book,
"Animal In Winter" 

Through this, kids will learn many different ways
animals cope with winter, including migration,

hibernation, and food storage.



Also, we will focus on "good manners" in Social
Emotional Learning because having good

manners is an incredibly important life skill. it's
hard, but developing your kids' manners beyond

please and thank you, is critical.
Through this, kids can grow emotionally, socially,

and academically.



Please use this newsletter to help talk with your
child about the things we have been doing in

school and review/reinforce concepts and skills
at home.

   I would appreciate you for being involved in
your child's journey. 

Thank you.

 Ms. Saima

facebook.com/AlphaMindsPreschool/www.instagram.com/alphamindspreschool/

Reading: Introduce “Arctic Animals”
Continuing on "Animal In Winter"
by Henrietta Bancroft and Richard
Van Gelder
Social Emotional Learning:
Introducing “good manners” and
continuing on "problem-solving
skills"
Language & Communications: Letter
“M"; practicing recognition, sounds,
and sensory experience of letter "M"
by using an amazing multi-sensory
program "Zoo-phonics". 
Math: Introduction and practicing
“Number Writing” and "2-D
Shapes”.
Fun with Arts & Crafts

Focus For This Week

Newsletter
January 24, 2022 to January 31, 2022

January

Theme for
 this month 
is Winter

http://web.facebook.com/AlphaMindsPreschool/?_rdc=1&_rdr
http://www.instagram.com/alphamindspreschool/

